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NEURO SPINE—

THE SAFETY OF OUR PATIENTS IS OUR NUMBER ONE PRIORITY. OUR OFFICE WILL
REMAIN OPEN AND MAINTAIN ITS NORMAL HOURS AND OPERATIONS. WE WANT TO
ASSURE YOU THAT WE FOLLOW HEALTH AND SAFETY PROCEDURES EVERY DAY AND

ARE TAKING EXTRA CARE DURING THIS TIME BEYOND OUR DAILY CLEANING AND

SANITIZING TO INCLUDE:

o MONITORING THE CDC'S AND METROPOLITAN HEALTH DISTRICT
RECOMMENDATIONS DAILY AND UPDATING OUR PROCEDURES

o UPON CHECK-IN, OUR TEAM AT THE FRONT DESK WILL BE ASKING EVERY PATIENT IF
HE OR SHE HAS HAD A FEVER IN THE LAST 24 HOURS AND ASKING IF PATIENTS HAVE
RECENTLY TRAVELED.

e PROVIDING HAND SANITIZER AT ENTRY AND EXIT POINTS TO HELP STOP THE
SPREAD OF ANY BACTERIA AND IT'S BEING USED BY OUR TEAM

o REQUIRING TEAM MEMBERS AND PATIENTS TO STAY HOME IF SICK

AS ALWAYS, THE BEST WAY TO PROTECT YOURSELF FROM ANY ILLNESS IS
PREVENTION:

WASH YOUR HANDS FOR AT LEAST 20 SECONDS UNDER WARM WATER WITH SOAP
MULTIPLE TIMES A DAY

« AVOID CLOSE comcréﬁ PEOPLE WHO ARE SICK

e AVOID TWG YOUR EYES, NOSE, AND MOUTH (IF APPLICABLE)
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